


Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                     4 December 2019
Kia Ora Koutou.

Today, Grant Edwards, Ngahuia Cooper and Vic Rangitaawa took a small group of 
athletes to compete at the Cluster Athletics at Southwell School.  Children 
competing were Bethel Masoe, Te Ariki Ashby, Spencer Drake, Tinei Vaaitoa, 
Sylus Te Ngahue, Kalani Raharuhi, Maia Hellyer, Amrutha Lopinti, Neveah 
Greenland, Sharol Metai, Jasmine Stanley, Rangimaria Tapu-Wahitapu and Helena 
Talaese.  As always our children represented Bankwood School to a high standard.  

Lost Property
Can you please check that your child/children have not left clothing at school.  
Check in their classrooms first and then other unclaimed clothing is hanging in the 
cloakbay outside Room 13 (the classroom nearest hall) and bordering the field.  

Return of school sports uniforms
If you have any sports shirts or shorts at home, please return to the office by Friday 
the 13th of December.

Reminder - School finishes on Thursday 19 December at 12.15pm.

Fruit in Schools

This is the last week of delivery for 
fruit in school.


